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RENAME THE ENGINEERING INSTRUCTIONAL FACILITY,  URBANA 
 
Action: Rename the Engineering Instructional Facility  
 
Funding: No New Funding Required 
 
 

In November 2018, the Board approved actions to proceed with 

construction of a 120,000 square foot, state-of-the-art engineering instructional facility, 

located at the southeast corner of Wright Street and Springfield Avenue in Urbana.  The 

facility, costing approximately $75 million, will provide much needed instructional 

space, including 27 classrooms and lecture spaces.  Initially, the facility was intended to 

be primarily used to support the growing enrollments in The Grainger College of 

Engineering.  As the project has evolved the use of the instructional facility has expanded 

to serve the other units of the university as well.  

Therefore, the Chancellor, University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign, and 

Vice President, University of Illinois recommends changing the name of the facility from 

the Engineering Instructional Facility to the Campus Instructional Facility.   

  The Board action recommended in this item complies in all material 

respects with applicable State and federal laws, University of Illinois Statutes, The 

General Rules Concerning University Organization and Procedure, and Board of 

Trustees policies and directives. 

 The President of the University concurs. 

aubrie
approved

aubrie
Typewritten Text
March 12, 2020




